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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
What an incredibly busy start to the new term we have had!  World Book Day was a wonderful launch for our reading 
activities this term, including our March reading challenge and our Hidden books initiative; some of our books have now 
travelled as far away as Guildford! Please do keep sending in the pictures. 
A snowy midweek moment also meant a very exciting day for the children…thank you for your patience and careful driving 
around the school roads on those icy days. As a school, we always aim to inform you, whether the school is safely able to 
open, as early as possible. Please check Parentmail, as well as the school Facebook page, for updates on those days, but 
hopefully, Spring is now on its way! 
Miss K Aldred - Headteacher 
 

 
 
 
                                             

Football Club 
 
Further to my earlier emails, regarding extracurricular clubs, I am 
pleased to inform you that we will be running our own afterschool 
football club, after the Easter holiday. 
 
Mr Piper our caretaker, an experienced Sunday league football 
coach, has offered his services and will be running the club every 
Wednesday afternoon, from 3.10-4.15pm. The cost of each 
session is £4 and we ask that you pay in advance for the half term 
at a cost of £24 (6 sessions) You can request a place at the club 
here: https://forms.gle/N7QeMDZ1p4bbGAQy7 
 
I anticipate this club will be popular so please request your child’s 
place as soon as possible.  

Key Dates 
 
31/03 World Autism Acceptance Day  

(further details to follow) 
31/03 FOBSA Easter Egg Hunt.  

(further details to follow) 

31/03 Last day of term (normal pick up) 
17/04 Inset Day School closed 
18/04 School reopens 
 
Full term dates can be found here 
 

 
 

FOBSA Update 
 
FOBSA have quite a few exciting events planned in the next few weeks, so please keep an eye out for updates soon.  
Thank you very much for all your donations of old clothes, we raised a very respectable £128 earlier this term. 
 

March reading challenge 
 
It has been wonderful to see so many children 
taking part in the March reading challenge. Every 
child that takes part will be entered into our grand 
prize draw, at the end of March! Please continue to 
send photographs to our dedicated reading email 
account: reading@bagshot.surrey.sch.uk. We will 
display the pictures in school and if you give 
permission, on our school Facebook page. 
Further details on the challenge can be found here: 
https://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/wp-
content/uploads/2023/02/March-Reading-
Challenge-February-2023.pdf 
 

Breakfast Club 
It has been lovely to welcome so many children to our growing 
breakfast club provision. We are now taking bookings for the 
Summer term. Please complete a booking form and return 
payment to the school office no later than Friday 24th March, so 
that we can plan staffing accordingly. 
 
Booking forms can be found here: 
https://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/our-children/clubs/ 
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